
       
 

PRINCETON EMERGENCY MANAGMENT 
 

 
To: Mayor and City Council 

 
Date: 07/11/2024 
 
From: Emergency Management Team, Ron Lawrence, Todd Frederick and Bob Gerold 
 
Regarding: Speed/Sign Trailer Purchase 
 
 
Our current speed sign trailer was severely damaged by a vehicle that hit it. After turning the damage 
over to insurance, they had decided to cover the replacement cost of a new trailer. This will be the 
same exact trailer as we had before. We have used this trailer several times during the year for speed 
patrol and signage during special events.  
 
I am just informing you that we will be purchasing a new trailer and you may see the cost come 
through the billing. The replacement cost is $18,330.60. Insurance is going to reimburse us for the 
cost of the trailer, toolbox and graphics that we have on it.  
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you.  
 
 

 
 
 
Emergency Manager                     Police Chief                 Public Works Director  
    Ron Lawrence       Todd Frederick          Bob Gerold 


